
 
Upcoming Events 

Fri. 4/28                           
Day of the Child

Wed. 5/3  8:15-8:55 am                  
Principal’s Coffee

Fri. 5/5 8:00  am                  
Author visit

Fri. 5/5  1:30 pm                   
Self Manager Party 

Mon. 5/8                       
Penny Wars begins

Fri. 5/12                         
Kindergarten Mother’s Day 
Tea

Wed. 5/17  6:00 pm                  
PTA Meeting

Mon. 5/22   3:30pm                
Volunteer Dessert

Fri. 5/26                                
K-2 Field trip to Zoo

Mon. 5/29                              
No School - Memorial Day

5/1 - 5/5      SBAC Testing           
5/8 - 5/15    ELA testing           
5/16 - 5/19  Math testing        
5/22 - 5/26  Testing make-up 

Thur. 6/15                              
New last day of school 

Peninsula School’s Weekly Update
Thursday, April 20th, 2017

Camp Fire Columbia at Peninsula 
Registration is open for the rest of the year. If you register now for April  
and May, June is included at no extra cost. Financial Aid is available. 
See the flier on the last page of this update for more details.  

Portland Parks and Rec. wants to 
hear from you about Kenton Park 

Today, April 20th, is the last day to submit comments on the 
final draft of the proposed playground improvements.  

More information can be found and comments can be left on 
the following website: https://www.portlandoregon.gov/parks/

The last days for 
Saturday School and 

  

Caldera Creative Lab 
for this year are 

April 22nd and May 6th 

Portland Parks and Rec. wants to 
hear from you about Kenton Park 

https://www.portlandoregon.gov/parks/71826
https://www.portlandoregon.gov/parks/71826




REGISTER NOW: Attend in April & May and 
get June school days included at no extra cost! 

• Drop-In care available to all families who participate in SUN School or other after-school enrichment 
programs, providing your child with care the whole week! 

• Program runs from 3pm – 6pm every day, with snacks provided! 

• The afternoon program features : recess, academic support, free choice, and multi-week “clubs” 
designed by staff AND students. 

• Financial Aid is available to all families with a simple application process! Contact Camp Fire if you have 
questions about this. 

• Snow and Ice changed our school year dramatically! Register for April and May by 4/21 and get all those 
additional school days until June 15th for FREE! 

“Unplugged”  

Spring Break Program 
March 27-31, 2017 

@ Peninsula Elementary School 
8125 N. Emerald St, Portland, OR 97217 

Register Online: http://tinyurl.com/campfirepps  or by Phone: (971) 340-1613 

 
Questions: Contact Andy LaBar, Coordinator, alabar@campfirecolumbia.org  

Camp Fire Columbia provides licensed childcare in your community before and after school, as well as during 
breaks in the spring and summer too. To find out more visit us on the web, www.campfirecolumbia.org 

Young people want to shape the world. Camp Fire provides the opportunity to 
find their spark, lift their voice, and discover who they are. 

In Camp Fire, it begins now. 
Light the fire within. 


